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ROYAL LEADERS
BY ABBEY RINDLISBACHER

We were excited to begin hosting our


Princess Program on June 30th, 2022! 

We kicked off the program with Princess


Belle teaching the girls how good leaders


are life-long learners. The girls got to


read with Belle and earned their Belle


Book pins. At the next event, we met


Cinderella, who taught the girls that


good leaders have courage and are kind!


The girls then earned their Cinderella


Shoe pins. 

We have three princesses left in this


year's program line-up, which occurs


every Thursday from 2-3 PM. This


Thursday, the girls will meet Princess

Jasmine, who will teach them that good


leaders listen, serve, and stand up for


what is right. Then they will meet


Princess Raya on July 21st, who will


teach them that good leaders are


resilient and strong, then last they will


meet Princess Rapunzel, who will teach


the girls that sometimes, to be a good


leader, you need to take risks, but that


it's all part of the adventure!

The event's last day will consist of a


Princess Tea Party and crowning


ceremony with all five princesses


present. 

We are incredibly proud of the progress


our Little Grit Girls have made and look


forward to seeing them continue to


grow!
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UPCOMING EVENTS
SUMMER 2022

This Summer, we have many plans for The Grit Girl Group. We are

excited for many new Grit Girls to join our ranks as we continue to

grow our organization. 

July 14th - Princess Jasmine visits the Little Grit Girls

July 15th - GNO Booth @ Orem Family Fitness Center 6-8 PM

July 21st - Princess Raya visits the Little Grit Girls

July 28th - Princess Rapunzel visits the Little Grit Girls

August 3-5th - Orem's National Night Out booth

August 17th - Kendra Scott Fundraiser

August 25th - Networking Night: Women in STEM

September 8th - The Grit Project begins!

We will also launch GRIT GIRL MERCH pre-orders this Friday, July

15th, 2022. Follow us on social media for the latest updates and

sneak peeks of the designs. 

Lastly, we are incredibly excited to partner with Kendra Scott this

summer for our biggest fundraiser! Kendra Gives Back has chosen our

organization to support this year and will donate 20% off all sales on

National Nonprofit Day, August 17th, 2022. Be sure to visit us in their

City Creek store from 5-7 PM and grab a cute piece of jewelry! 
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Ladies Night Out - July 15th
@ Orem Family Fitness


Center from 6-8 PM

T H E  O F F I C I A L  G R I T  G I R L  G R O U P  N E W S L E T T E R I S S U E  2  / /  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

We are honored to have been invited

to attend Orem Kindness


Committee's Ladies Night event this

Friday!



Stop by our booth for a raffle ticket,


sucker, and sticker!


